
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

  
 
 

 
 
 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                                
 
 
 

 
  

 

 

School Council members are: 
Asra 2JJ – Iosua 2JJ 

William 2GH – Jessica 2GH 
Adrian 3KP – Aisha 3KP 

David 3BO – Raihana 3BO 
Albert 4IN – Quesianna 4IN 

Vlad 4IJ – Jessica 4IJ 
Amika 5AC – ahmad 5AC 

Dawood 5RM – Malaika 5RM 
Shalany 6SR – Mohammed 6SR 

Leah 6HH – Filip 6HH 

Article 3: All organisations concerned with 

children should work towards what is best for the 
children. 

Camrose 
Primary  

School with 
Nursery 
08-11-2021 

 

NNEEWWSSLLEETTTTEERR 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

I hope you all had an enjoyable half term and a happy and safe Diwali and New Year!  

 

It has already been a very busy start to the second half of the Autumn term; with trips, 

assemblies and pupil workshops. 

 

As the weather gets colder please ensure that your children remember their coat / 

jacket as they will be outside during the break times. I’d also ask that you pack the 

school tracksuit into your child’s PE kit. 

 

Thank you to all of the parents who attended the Google Classroom consultations.  

 

Unfortunately, the turnout for the Google Classroom meetings has not been what we 

expected – at less than 60%.    

 

We hope the next parent consultation meeting during the Spring term will be in school 

and that we will see all parents at this time. 

 

 

     Head Girl           Head Boy            
        Sarah                  Ali 
 


